
Submitter: John York 

On Behalf Of: Oregon residents  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB3390 

To whom it may concern.  

 

I am submitting this request to not follow through with the fur ban. Fur trading is a 

way of life for some and one of the main reasons Oregon was founded. This is a 

major way of life for so many families. 

It’s a family tradition  

It’s a Oregon tradition and 

It’s a American tradition  

 

Please stop the change and leave us fur bearing trappers and hunters alone. 


